
 

 

January 18, 2019 

Dear Parents: 

On behalf of Ragsdale Elementary School in the Paulding County School System, I would like 

to introduce myself and welcome you and your family to take part in the many parent 

involvement resources we offer at Ragsdale.  We understand preparing your child to enter 

Kindergarten is an exciting and sometimes scary time, but our goal at Ragsdale is to help 

bridge the transition between Pre-K into Kindergarten.   

Our goal at each elementary school is to build a strong relationship with all families and 

community to achieve student success.  We welcome you to take part in the following parent 

involvement opportunities, and invite you to access the following resources: 

• Parent Resource Center (PRC) provides a variety of educational and entertaining 

games, books and other materials for use at home.  Each school’s PRC is open during 

the day and resources are available for check out.   

• Family Nights and Parent Meetings are hosted throughout the year as a time for 

families to engage in educational activities in reading, math, science, and/or social 

studies. Families are provided with information about numerous topics such as how to 

monitor your child’s progress, literacy/math training, and technology training. 

• School Websites also offer important information about each school such as 

upcoming events, parent involvement resources, newsletters, and school contact 

information.  These can be found by visiting the www.paulding.k12.ga.us and click on 

Select a School at the top of the page. 

• Kindergarten Registration takes place during the spring of each year.  Information will 

soon be placed on our Paulding County Schools webpage.  

• School Visits can be arranged anytime throughout the school year by contacting the 

school. 

I want you to know that I would love to include you in parent meetings, and share resources 

with you.   

Sincerely, 

Sandra Mitchell 

Title I Instructional Lead 

Teacher 

Ragsdale Elementary 

770-443-2140 

smitchell@paulding.k12.ga.us 

 

  

  


